
ASK ME
ABOUT...

P.S: FAVOURITE BOOK
ON MONDAY 14TH OCTOBER, PLEASE CAN YOUR CHILD

BRING IN THEIR FAVOURITE BOOK FROM HOME. WE WILL
BE SHARING THE BOOK WITH OUR FRIENDS IN CLASS AND

READING THEM TOGETHER. REMEMBER TO POP YOUR
NAME INSIDE THE BOOK, YOU ARE WELCOME TO LEAVE
THEM IN SCHOOL FOR A COUPLE OF DAYS TO ENJOY, OR

TAKE THEM HOME THAT EVENING.

Here are our Ask Me About... moments for the last few days, these may start up a
discussion with your child: 

·Our phonics sounds: g,o,c,k
-Going on a ‘real’ bear hunt
-The children have also loved our book study on ‘Here We Are’ by Oliver Jeffers. They
have explored our wonderful world and looked at land and sea.
-Maths: Journalling 2 and repeating patterns
-Our reading corner- listening to fiction, non-fiction and poetry books. 

Date for your diary:
Thursday 10th October is our Curriculum Evening 5-6pm. It will provide you with lots
of general information about F2. Please sign up so that we know numbers and just
‘grown ups’ to the meeting- no children please.

Exciting news! 
On Friday, 11th October, Mrs. Clampitt will begin her maternity leave as she prepares
to welcome her new baby. We’ll all miss her dearly but can’t wait to eagerly hear
about the baby’s safe arrival. Meanwhile, we’re delighted to welcome Miss Prince,
who will be joining us as an F2 teacher starting on Monday. 

Have a lovely weekend,
Many thanks, The F2 team.


